
Newbury Town Landing 
 
The Newbury Town Landing located off Route 1A immediately north of the Parker River crossing has 50+/- 
unpaved parking spaces for residents only. The ramp can be used by the public for put in and take out 
purposes, however no parking is allowed in the lot without a Town of Newbury sticker. Access to the water is 
good at all tides and there is a float dock for loading and unloading. The river current often is quite strong, 
especially when combined with an outgoing tide. Powerboat activity is also a potential navigational hazard for 
non-motoried boats. 
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